
Agenda Item Nos. VI-VII Facilities Committee Meeting 1/10/18 

 

 

Update on Insurance Claims and Mitigation Grant Funding for  

Campus Facilities Damage Caused by Hurricane Harvey 

 

 

Staff will provide an update on the insurance claims and mitigation grant funding 

for campus facilities damage caused by Hurricane Harvey.  A proposal for engineering 

consulting services was submitted by Walker Consultants for the assessment and 

remediation related to the ongoing water infiltration at the main campus as part of the 

mitigation plan.  The total fee amount of this proposal is $22,000.  It is staff’s 

recommendation that this proposal be accepted.  

 

Following discussion, the Facilities Committee will determine a recommendation 

to the Board of Regents regarding the Walker Consultants proposal. 


